
MUNICIPAL CORPORATION SHIMLA 

No. MCS/R&B/2022 4o68 Dated: 25.07.2022 
From, 

The Commissioner 
Municipal Corporation Shimla 

To, 
The Divisional Forest Officer (U) 
Forest Department, Khalini, Shimla 
Himachal Pradesh 

Subject: Diversion of 0.0112 ha of forest land in favour of commissioner of 
MC Shimla for the construction of Ambulance road from fire brigade 
road for the building in Daizy Bank Estate lower Jakhu Shimla Ward 
no. 16 within the jurisdiction of Shimla (Uu) Forest Division Distt. 

Shimla, Himachal Pradesh (online no. FP/HP/Road/74345/2020) 

Madam, 
This is with reference to your letter no. DFO(U) FCA/2022-23/675 dated 

23-06-2022 on the subject cited above. In this regard, it is submitted that once the 

FCA approval has been provided further approvals from High Power Expert 

Committee, Supervisory Committee and implementation Committee will be sought. In 

this context, you are requested to consider this project in larger public interest as 

there is no connectivity for the vulnerable population of the area at present due to 

which ambulance facility during medical emergency does not reach at the area and 

also construction of road is important from the disaster point of view. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Executive-Engineer 
Road & Building Department 
Municipal Corporation Shimla 
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